
Notice of Merger about KBC2020 and KBC2021 

 

 

The organizer, Worldwide Exhibitions Service Co., Ltd., announced the suspension of Kitchen 

& Bath China 2020 on April 13, 2020 due to the government policy requirements against the 

rapid outbreak of Covid-19 pandemic worldwide. Such suspension has gained the 

understanding and support from almost exhibitors. Although the offline physical exhibition 

could not be held as scheduled, all exhibitors actively cooperated with the organizer to 

complete all necessary information to be released online at www.wes-expo.com.cn as 

scheduled, which was widely praised by the industry. 

 

As of October 20th, the organizer has been actively contacting major venues in Shanghai for 

the new schedule, but due to the 9-day period for the installation and dismantling and 

exhibition for the Kitchen & Bath China 2020, major venues cannot offer such timeslot. Today, 

it is objectively impossible to hold the Kitchen & Bath China 2020 in offline physical way before 

this year. In response, the organizer decided to merge "Kitchen & Bath China 2020" and 

"Kitchen & Bath China 2021", the specific date is May 26-29, 2021. 

 

In summary, exhibitors are requested to make corresponding preparations. The organizer will, 

as always, do all the preparations for epidemic prevention, create a safe exhibition 

environment for everyone, and ensure the smooth holding of the show. 

 

Thanks again to all friends in the industry for their continued support and love to the Kitchen 

& Bath China, and to overcome the difficulties caused by the Covid-19 outbreak. Hope we all 

meet again in May of 2021 to ensure a successful showcase! 

 

 

 

Worldwide Exhibitions Service Co., Ltd. 

October 20, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.wes-expo.com.cn/

